
30 November 2022

Dear Chair and Board,


I respectfully request that the Board delay the Nushagak-Mulchatna King Salmon Action Plan 
agenda item until the March 10-13 meeting, so that stakeholders may have sufficient time to 
review and comment on the variety of information and proposed changes to the ADF&G’s 
Nushagak-Mulchatna king salmon management plan.


After quickly looking through the available documents, I can only come to two conclusions. 
First, the available data do not clearly support any of the proposed alternatives over another. 
Second, too much is at stake for the Board to proceed with any action without intense 
stakeholder scrutiny.


Thank you for your consideration.


Sincerely,


Casey Knight

F/V Wildfish
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